MODERN ENGLISH SCHOOL
CAIRO

5t January 2017

Dear MES Cairo Family,
Welcome back to the start of Term 2 and Happy New Year to you all.

The teachers and staff have returned refreshed and ready to continue the year and it was wonderful to
greet your children back to school this cold and chilly Cairo morning. They were sincerely missed by all of
us!

It is customary at this time of year that | travel on the annual staff recruitment trip to the UK and the US
together with Mr. Peter Godfrey and Ms. Nicola Singleton in the search of the very best teachers to fill the
few open posts we have. | am heartened to report that the overwhelming majority of our teaching staff
are returning. The stability of our Board of Directors and Senior Leadership Team will ensure that you can
continue to expect our standards to remain as high as they have ever been.

| completely understand that these are slightly unsettled times. However, the school remains the one
place that will steadily remain a safe haven of regularity for our community as a whole. Egypt is my home
and indeed it is our home; her welfare and prosperity together with the well-being and success of our
students remains our first and foremost priority. | look forward, together with my family, and my school
family to continuing my journey with you, including exciting future plans in Egypt which we will share with
you in due time. As always, we look forward to providing the very best in education for all our children.

Upon my return from this trip, | will ask our Senior Leadership Team to share with you the programme of
workshops we will offer over the coming months as a part of our “Parents as Partners” initiative. Our
future sessions have been planned in response to your feedback to recent surveys and | invite you all to
take part in this exchange of ideas regarding our students’ educational, social and developmental needs.

With warm regards and best wishes to all of you.

Sawsan L Dajani
Chairman of the Board
Modern English School Cairo
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